Stewart, John

From: pitsa Dougas [

Sent: 21 January 2021 16:07
To: Planning Representations
Subject: DRAFFEN MOUNT DEVELOPMENT STEWARTON 21/0012/AMCCPPP

Dear Sir/Madam

As residents and members of Stane Brae Residents Group, Stewarton, we write to inform you of our objection to the
pathway linking Draffen Mount Park to Stane Brae.

We as residents, own the land this pathway, according to your plans, will be built upon and we find this wholly
unacceptable given that we haven’t had any communications from the developer informing us of their intentions let
alone the chance to have any discussions/consultations with them. Hardly what we’d call professional let alone
legal!

Please take this email as our formal objection to the pathway and acknowledge receipt of said objection.

Regards

Mr Brian Douglas and Mrs Ailsa Douglas,_



